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Public School
2012   Priority  Schools   Programs   SURVEY
Dear parents and Carers,
With this letter is the PSP Survey for your family to complete.  If the school is successful in applying for PSP, based on these parent surveys, we will receive extra funding for 4 years, 2013-2016.
It is vital that we have 100% of surveys returned.  If you need a survey in another language, please contact the Office or see Mrs Sue Bertozzo before and after school Wednesdays, Thursdays or Fridays, and we will get a survey in your preferred language.  Mrs Bertozzo is also available to answer any questions you might have.
Even if you are not able to return the survey by Friday 9th March, still complete the survey and return it to the school, as it is very important that we have 100% of surveys returned.  Remember the survey is anonymous – no-one will know what you have written on the survey.[image: http://bindapple.com/wp-content/uploads/2010/10/apple-ipods.jpg]

Prizes for survey returns!!!  
Each child whose family returns the survey will win a free ice cream from the Canteen.[image: http://www.centrestatefoods.com.au/Uploads/Images/crop_detailpaddlepoprainbow.gif]

There will also be weekly draws for ipods and vouchers for families who return their survey.

So make sure your child returns the survey to their class teacher as soon as possible.  Don’t forget your child’s name and class on the tear off strip, so we can get their rewards to them.
If you have any more questions please contact me or Mrs Bertozzo, or talk to the Office staff.

Mrs Cathy O’Donnell					PSP Co-ordinator 
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